
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF ALTO 

FOND DU LAC COUNTY 

You are hereby notified that the Town of Alto Zoning Board of Appeals 

will meet on Tuesday, March 3, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. in the Alto 

Community Center to consider a petition from The Estate of Walter 

Welk for a special use permit(Town of Alto Zoning Ordinance 7.6 and 

7.8) for a part of parcel T01-14-14-26-04-002-00 and T01-14-14-26-01-

002-00.  They wish to create a 19.835 acre parcel and 2 outlots of 9.501 

and 9.475 acres.  A more complete description may be obtained from 

the municipal clerk by calling 920-948-8268 

 

Posted Tuesday, February 18, 2020 

Tonya Bruins, Clerk 

   


